
 

 

VOLUNTARY Enhancement compliance plan 
notice issued in light of change to BSA 
arrangements 

Published 15 February 2022 

Withdrawal of bidding instructions. 

 The Basslink Services Agreement (BSA) between Hydro Tasmania and Basslink Pty Ltd (BPL) (receivers and 
managers appointed) (in administration) was terminated by Hydro Tasmania on 10 February 2022.   

 Hydro Tasmania made a good faith offer to the Receivers for an interim arrangement under which the key 
elements of the BSA would be performed for one month whilst the parties discuss alternative 
arrangements.  That offer was not accepted by the Receivers and accordingly there is no longer any 
contract between Hydro Tasmania and BPL in relation to inter-regional revenues or bidding of the link and 
Hydro Tasmania no longer has the ability to issue bidding instructions to BPL. 

 Hydro Tasmania has therefore withdrawn all bidding instructions issued to BPL and will not issue any 
further instructions unless a new agreement is entered into at some point in future.   

 Hydro Tasmania remains willing to discuss alternative arrangements with the Receivers.  

 


